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World of Inquiry School No. 58 Class of 2024 Participates in College March

Who:

Mayor Malik Evans

Deputy Superintendent of Teaching and Learning Demario Strickland
Students and staff from World of Inquiry School No. 58

What:
College March for the World of Inquiry Class of 2024

When:
Friday, December 15, 2023, 10:30 a.m.

Where:

World of Inquiry (9:45 a.m.)
200 University Avenue
Rochester, NY 14605

City Hall (approximately 10:30 a.m.)
30 Church Street
Rochester, NY 14614

Details:

World of Inquiry’s senior class of 2024 will participate in a college march to City Hall, where they will mail
letters declaring their intent to apply for college. This march provides a forum to celebrate seniors, encourage
post-graduation plans, and inspire other students to follow in the seniors’ footsteps. Students are reminded that
post-graduation opportunities are accessible to all in our District. While college applications are submitted on-
line, these letters of intent will name the student’s college and career intentions, along with a note of gratitude
for an adult who has supported and guided them in their academic/personal journeys.

The class of 2024 will march from World of Inquiry to City Hall. They are expected to arrive at City Hall at
10:30, where Mayor Malik Evans and Deputy Superintendent of Teaching and Learning Demario Strickland will
greet them.
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